
 

 

TO:  All Bergen Center Families and Staff 

FROM: J. Sinclair / Executive Director / Principal 

DATE:  6/18/2020 

RE:  Safety Protocols for Food Service 

 

As we think about the necessary protocols when we return to school, SAFETY for our students and 

staff is the number one priority. Our preliminary plans include Mascio’s Food Service continuing to 

providing students with nutritious meals. Of course it is critical that we follow specific guidelines to 

ensure that students and staff remain safe. We are working closely with Mascio’ in the planning 

process. Please take a few moments to review the potential meal serving scenarios that may be 

implemented when school resumes. 

As always, thank you for your continued support. We wish you the very best as we remain steadfast 

in our efforts to be safe and well during these difficult times. 

 

 

  

 

 


